
 

 

PRAYER NEEDS 
 

Members, Friends, & Family  

with ongoing illnesses:   
 

Tom Anderson 

Jeff Brannen 

Brenda Knight 

Will Valentine 

 

 

 

August 14, 2025 

Kris Vaughn is receiving chemotherapy  

treatment. 

Pam Young recently fell and is in rehab at  

Carlyle Place. 

Luke Cook is recovering from heart surgery. 

Mary Frances Stanford is having surgery today. 

 

Weekly 

Prayer List 

ASSISTED LIVING FACILITIES 
 

James Barlow - Peake Nursing Home 

Jan Brown - Madison Heights 

Anabel Cunningham - Alexander IV Senior 

Living 

Sara Hall - Madison Heights 

John Stewart - Westhill Macon 

Buster Wooten - Oaks at Wildwood  

 

 

EXPECTANT MOTHERS 
 

Kaitlyn Browning 

Carly Carter 

Anna Duke 

Caroline Harris 

Maddie Nelson 

Grace Rios 

Rachel Wilson 

 



 
 

 

Opportunities For Service 
 

Officers for the Week August 17    Officers for the Week August 24 

Elders   William White, Kim Thompson   Elders  Chuck Duggan, Mike Hall 

Deacons  Chris Anderson, Kent McCormick   Deacons  Jave Bjorkman, Cameron Garvin 

 

Missions 
 

FPC Members who are serving abroad as missionaries: 

Clay & Hannah Jones 

John Michael Phillips 

Rachel Pontier 

Barry & Laurie Shealy 

 

Coby and Pamela McGinty - Cape Town, South Africa 

Please pray for our large group RUF Friday Fellowship, launched last night. We met to share pizza, a short 

message, a lot of fun, impromptu singing and some deep discussions among those who stayed afterward. 

Watch for updates on how this group grows and evolves!  

Please pray that the Lord would use the newly rescheduled Life Skills Week events, and the new relationships 

that come from it, to reach the hearts of many students.  

Pray that details now rescheduled for September events would come together; for venue bookings, partnership 

affiliations, adequate electricity, printing, etc. 

We praise God for time with our “home church” pastor, Russ St John from Twin Oaks PCA. It is always a great 

joy and privilege to have him visit to invest in our ministry and train young pastors through MTW 

relationships in South Africa and Zimbabwe. 

Praise God that He has placed our ministry on the heart of Catherine McLean, who came on the TOPC mission 

trip last year. She has returned to Cape Town and is doing an informal internship with us through the month 

of August, after a month learning about various ministries in Australia. Pray that the Lord would give her 

clear direction and use her thoroughly during her time here.  

Praise God for a very fruitful trip for Coby, attending the annual RUF leadership training in Denver, CO. It was 

a whirlwind trip to the States and back in late July. 

We praise God for an incredibly blessed time with Lake and Ellie here, for a week with us in Jeffrey’s Bay 

during the surfing competition, and a week with Pamela in Cape Town afterwards, while Coby was away. 

Please pray for them as Lake continues his studies at Covenant and internship at Twin Oaks, and Ellie begins 

teaching art at Twin Oaks Christian School. 

Please continue to pray for Calla and Liam in Nashville, that the Lord would show them great purpose and 

direction, and financially reward their creative pursuits. 

As always, please continue to pray for our family and marriage, that we would all reflect the Lord’s gracious 

and sacrificial love to one another and others. 
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